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Throughout this week, teams of children in Key Stage 2 have
been taking part in an inter-house football tournament with
the final of the event taking place during the Summer Fayre.
All who took part across the course of the week played it in
great spirit and there was some excellent teamwork on show.
Congratulations to Tilmanstone who came out as the overall
winners.

For the past few weeks now, the childrenin Year 6 have been busy
rehearsing for their end-of-Year 6 production of “School of Rock”
which promises to be a fantastic event.

The production to parents and family members is to be held on
Wednesday 9" July at 6pm in the school hall. Tickets are charged
at §5 per adult and §3 per child and will be available from Monday
30" June outside on the playground after school or alternatively in
the school office during the day.

Further information about timings for the children to arrive back at
school on the 9" will be circulated shortly by Mr Allen.

We look forward to seeing you all there for the show!!
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An email was sent out to
all parents on Thursday
26™ June, outlining the
class structures for next
year and details of the
staffing also.

All children will get
time in their new
classroom environments
on the aftermoon of
Thursday 3™ July.




A reminder that the last day of term is Tuesday 22™
July and we will be having a Family Picnic down on
the field from midday. At 1pm, all children will go
back to class to be registered and then from 1.10pm,
children will be able to leave with parents should you

wish.

REMAINING DATES....

Although there are just over three weeks of school
left before the summer break, there are MANY
events still to come. To help you cope with these
dates, I have detailed them below in chronological
order:

Tues 1 July - Kent Test Applications Close

2 - 4 July - Dover Christchurch Y6 transition days
Thurs 3 July - Year 6 Secondary Transition Day
Thurs 3 July - In-school Transition Afternoon
Wed 9 July - Year R Train Experience

Wed 9 July - School of Rock Y6

11 - 14 July - Year 6 Residential

Mon 14 July - Year One Coast Enrichment

Tue 15 July - Year Two Leeds Castle Enrichment
Wed 16 July - Year Three Legoland Enrichment
17-18 July - Year 4 Camping Enrichment

Thurs 17 July - Year 5 Water Sports Enrichment
Thurs 17 July - Year 6 Party @ Boonies

Mon 21 July - Summer Talent Show

Tue 22 July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly @ 9am
Tue 22 July - Family Picnic @ 12pm

If you have any queries about any of the above
events, please contact the school office for more
details on 01304 830376 or admin@eythorne-
elvington.kent.sch.uk

A group of clnldren across Years 5 and 6 took part
in a Science Jamboree at the Discovery Centre in
Sandiwch earlier on in the month.

Whilst there, they were able to engage in a number
of science related activities presented by local

companies.

GOOD LUCK TO ALL YEAK ¢ PUPILS
WHO VISIT THEIR NEW SECONDAKY
SCHOOLS AT THE STAKT OF JULY -
YOU WILL BE JUST FINE"

Pupils in Key Stage 11
took part in a
Bikeability exercise at |
the end of June. We |}
hope that this will
help them moving
forwards to keep safe
when out and about
on their bikes.
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